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NOTICE OF TEMPORARY SERVICE INTERRUPTION   

200 Block Schley Drive  
 
 

The City of Watertown’s Water Distribution crews will be in the process of performing 
main repairs near 220 Schley Drive. The road will be closed between Sherman and 
Holcomb, only allowing local traffic. The City of Watertown Water Distribution Department 
will provide updates if this work will not be completed as planned. 
 

Water Distribution crews will follow standard protocol to establish traffic control on-site 
while the project is underway.  Motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes on this date.  
If traveling through, motorists should exercise caution when encountering work crews and 
work zones. 
 

The Water Distribution Department would like to thank you for your patience and 
cooperation while this work is completed. 
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